

Fierté Multi Academy Trust

Ankermoor Primary Academy



Rene Road, Bolehall, Tamworth. Staffordshire. B77 3NW 01827 213780. Email: office@ankermoor.org
Headteacher: Mr Simon Russell

17th May 2022

Dear Parents,

In June, your year 4 child will need to complete the Government's Multiplication tables check.

To ensure you are aware of what to expect, we would like to invite you to a workshop on Thursday 26th May at 2:50pm.

This workshop will be your chance to understand the assessment process which takes place at the end of year 4.

The meeting will only last for a short time and will be your opportunity to ask any questions about the process.

We hope to see you there.

Kind regards,

Mrs Walk Year 4 teacher Mrs Porter Maths Lead Mr Russell Headteacher